The Drive-Home Newsletter
November 13th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!

This Week in Sunday School
Elijah hears GOD speak. 
Preschool: We went into a cave (blanket fort), heard the Story and guessed what was making that sound then we built a cave and listened to the wind fire and earthquake. Finally, we played Telephone.
· Why were you under a blanket fort?
K-2nd Grade: We slept and woke to food like Elijah did while GOD provided for him. Then we wrote what Elijah must have been feeling on balloons and tried to carry them all at once, it was impossible! We tried again with a partner and it became much easier. Imagine if that was with GOD! Finally, we crawled under the table and pretended to be in a cave while listening to the winds, earthquake, fire, and finally the gentle whisper on a track.
· How did you carry the balloons?
· When can we hear GOD?
3rd-5th Grade:  We put on different hats and asked how we feel GOD’s presence in that role. We talked about emoji’s and how feeling come and go but GOD is always with us. We wrote our emotions onto puzzle pieces that showed how we felt GOD’s presence.
· When is GOD with us?
· What sort of emotions do you feel in GOD’s presence?
This week in Children’s Church
Today we had to work together to build bridges out of toothpicks and marshmallows. GOD has given us all gifts but we need to share our gifts in order to bring about what GOD intended.
· What sort of material did you have?
· What did your material do? Why is that important?
Coming Up This Week

Join us Wednesday Nights for dinner and programming at 5:30pm! Food is $3 for individuals and $8 for families! Kid’s Club starts at 6:15. See you there!

[bookmark: _GoBack]This week is Operation Christmas Child week!
November 16th: Operations Christmas Child Packing day! Join us at 6:15pm after dinner to pack for a time to pack the boxes as a family
          
Keep In Mind
Kids in 3rd-5th grade? Register now for Covenant Harbor's Winter camp which is February 17-19th! Just go to CovenantHarbor.org and click the blue register button in the upper left! It is $149 per student with scholarships and rebates available! 


